
RANGER REPORT 

February 
 
Hello everyone! 

The lake finally thawed out and the trout are hitting pink and green dough baits. The 
roads finally dried out some and all the roads are open for travel, except no driving on 
the south side. Try small spinners fished slowly or dark colored jigs tipped with minnow 
for crappie. As always if you catch a white perch, it is illegal to put them back in the 
lake. Keep them to eat or the fertilize your garden. There is no limit on white perch.  
 
A friendly reminder that the speed limit on the property is 10 mph. On the warmer winter 
days come on out and enjoy a walk around the lake, see all the migratory birds here for 
the winter. Stop in at the bait shop for hot coffee and check out the new merchandise 
Pat and Robin have stocked! NO PETS ALLOWED 
 
January Creel Count: Trout – 239, Crappie -26, Total -265 
 
All Bass Safely returned to the lake. 
 


